
Bass River Sailing School – 2024 
Welcome Letter 

We are excited for the summer of 2024.  Registration is now open on the Clubspot network.  
The link and other important information is on the BRYC website under the Youth Sailing tab 
on our website:  www.Bassriveryachtclub.org 

We are pleased to continue our partnership with our friends at the South Yarmouth Tennis 
Club.  Please see their website for information about the tennis instruction programs this 
summer.  www.SouthYarmouthTennisClub.com 

Each year we strive to apply lessons learned in the prior summer to refine our program.  For 
2024 we have made a few important changes to highlight. 

- The minimum age for Learn to Sail is 6 years old and all students (including Learn to Sail) 
must be able to swim 25 yards without the use of a PFD.  Registration confirms this 
ability.

- We are limiting the number of Learn to Sail students to ensure an appropriate
staff/student ratio.  This will vary week-by-week depending upon availability of 
instructors.  BRYC members take priority.  Please register early to avoid disappointment.

- While we prefer registrations for multiple weeks, a single week registration is allowed.
- Payment on Clubspot can be done by electronic check or by credit card.  Payment by 

credit care adds the processing fee.  For members registering for the entire summer, this 
can be paid by personal check at the start of the summer.  

- The rules as published are essentially the same as in prior years but will be more strictly 
enforced, particularly the adherence to the 5mph speed limit on the driveway.  Failure 
to adhere to the rules may result in expulsion from the school.

- Refunds are generally not provided but if a refund is made due to special circumstances, 
the refund will be less fees related to any Clubspot fees.

- ALL REGISTRATIONS ARE SUBJECT TO SCHOOL APPROVAL.

Thank you for your ongoing interest and support of the Bass River Sailing School.  If you have 
comments or suggestions on how to improve the program, please send them to me at 
Info@bassriveryachtclub.org 

We look forward to seeing you on the River soon! 

Mark E. Ahern 
President, Bass River Sailing School, Inc. 




